
Dear Students, 

As the holiday season approaches, we would like to provide you with some guidelines for your 

holiday homework. 

Homework Instructions: 

• Complete all assigned worksheets in your workbook. 

• Read at least two books of your choice and write a summary for each. 

• Prepare a presentation on a topic discussed in class. 

• Practice mathematics problems from Chapter 5 and 6. 

• Sketch at least three drawings based on your holiday experiences. 

Submission Guidelines: 

All homework should be neatly compiled and submitted on the first day back to school after the 

holidays. 

Deadline: 

January 5, 2024 

Wishing you all a joyful holiday season! 

Best regards, 

Your Teacher 


